
Careers Week 2023

Dear Parents/Carers,

We are very excited to announce that Careers Week will be taking place in the final week of the school year from Monday
17th July to Friday 21st July. We are going to be exploring a range of different industries over the five days, with visitors,
practical activities, trips and opportunities for children to work vertically within their schools.

We would like to invite parents to view our Engineering Museum on Monday 17th July from 3.15pm. The children will be very
proud to show off their creations from a hard day’s work.

We are currently looking for donations of resources to support some of the practical activities we have planned for the week.
We are looking for:

● Toilet roll or kitchen roll tubes
● Cocktail sticks
● Rubber bands
● Yoghurt pots (small fromage- frais size)
● Straws
● Cereal boxes
● Zip-lock sandwich bags

Please can donations be in school by Friday 14th July and given to your child’s class teacher or Miss Frampton.

Thank you for your support

Miss Frampton

Primary Head of Chesil Cove


